
I support HB 4138.     
 

I received a message from Active Water Sports in Oregon City requesting I express 
opposition to this bill.  When I read their reasoning,  I could see they were ill-informed 
on the purpose of this bill OR, perhaps, they don't want to see any changes which they 
believe may detract from their boat sales. 
 

This bill makes good sense.  All government agencies should be able to work together 
to arrive at solutions which achieve the desired end result.    If DSL sees a problem 
affecting their area of jurisdiction,  they should be able to work with OSMB to remedy 
the problem.     
 

I wish more local, state, and federal agencies would work together to arrive at needed 
and intelligent solutions. 
 

Please support the passage of HB 4138. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Dale Mack 

24633 NE Butteville Rd 

Aurora, OR  97002 

 

email:  ToDale@aol.com 
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